ISTARA MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 8/10/24

Pauline opened the meeting at 2:05 by welcoming committee.

Apologies were received from Kate.

There were no matters arising

Lyn had received an apology from Ambassador Cruises for not showing up as speakers at our last meeting. They wanted to come to our Nov meeting but we declined as we already have a speaker. They may be invited to attend next year.

Pauline has been communicating with Kentara in the hope of forging relations with other ARA's. The next KENTARA meeting is 20/02/25

Pam then went over entries to the diary which were approved so will be published.

The treasurer is satisfied with the finances.

Chris informed us that we have 115 members.

Margie is having trouble locating wrapped gluton free biscuits.

Kentara had circulated a flyer for 2 committee members to attend a matinee performance to see MJ The Musical.

The committee will act as tea hosts for the Dec. meeting.

There being no other business the meeting closed at 3:55

DONM. 12/11/24